
   

  
Sugar-Sweetened Beverage Product 

Panel of Experts Commission 
Thursday, May 18th, 2023. 4:30 – 6:30 PM 

 
Meeting Location: 

West Berkeley Family Wellness Center 
1900 Sixth Street, Berkeley, CA 94710 

P: 510-981-5350 

 

A Vibrant and Healthy Berkeley for All 
 

1947 Center Street, 2nd Floor, Berkeley, CA  94704    Tel: 510. 981.5300    TDD: 510.981.6903    Fax: 510. 981.5395 
E-mail: publichealth@ci.berkeley.ca.us - - http://www.cityofberkeley.info/health/ 

 

 
APPROVED MEETING MINUTES 

 
The meeting convened at 4:35pm. 
ROLL CALL 

Present: 
Commissioners Morales, Rodriguez (5:35), Kao, Crawford, 
Hecht.  

Absent:  None.  

Excused: Commissioner Chan. 

Staff present:   Roberto Terrones, Janice Chin.  
 
COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC None.  
 
ACTION ON MINUTES 
Approval of Minutes - Moved to approve the draft minutes of the meeting on 
04/20/23.  
 

M/S/C: Commissioners Crawford/Rodriguez. 
 

Ayes: Commissioners Rodriguez, Kao, Crawford, Hecht.  
Noes: None. 
Abstain: Commissioner Morales. 
Absent from vote: None.   
Recused:  None. 
Excused:  Commissioner Chan. 

 
1. Motion to accept two late proposals for Health Berkeley funding consideration.  
 

M/S/C: Rodriguez/ Hecht 
 
Ayes: Commissioners Morales, Rodriguez, Kao, Crawford, Hecht.  
Noes: None. 
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Abstain: None. 
Absent from vote: None.   
Recused:  None. 
Excused:  Commissioner Chan. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:20pm.  
 
NEXT MEETING:  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 5th, 2023. Please check the 
SSBPPE Commission page on the City of Berkeley Commission webpage for updated 
information.  
Respectfully Submitted, Roberto Terrones, Interim Commission Secretary 
Minutes were approved at the September 21st, 2023 regular meeting.  


